
 
 

Bath Electric, Gas & Water Systems 
7-11 South Avenue 

P.O. Box 310 
Bath, N.Y. 14810 

 
 

03/22/17 
 

Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

Purchase Power Statement No.230 effective 03/27/17 is hereby filed with the New York 
State Public Service Commission pursuant to the provisions of the Village’s tariff. An error was 
made on Statement 229 due to the addition of Renewable Energy Credits (REC’s). The attached 
statement #230 will be replacing Statement #229. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Kristine New 

Received: 03/22/2017


